
I am delighted to introduce the Finnish
guitarist Ismo Eskelinen as he makes his
concert debut in London at the Purcell
Room, Royal Festival Hall.

I wish to express my sincere gratitude to the
sponsors for their contribution towards
making this concert a successful event. I
would also like to thank the Latin
American and Caribbean Cultural Society
(LACCS) for its praiseworthy efforts in
organizing this musical evening in the
United Kingdom and thereby contributing
to better mutual knowledge and
understanding between various cultural
and artistic traditions.
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